
Wead Library Report 2/24/2025 
 
Each book sale seems to run more smoothly than the last and this Winter 
Book Sale was no exception. It ran from January 31 - February 8th. Our 
tweaked procedures, diligent staff and volunteers are the reason. We had a 
record 19 students participate in the sale’s set-up and earn community 
service credit. The Free Trader and Malone Telegram once again 
generously helped publicize the sale. Our veteran volunteers L Marshall, B 
Winthrop-Benware, J Chatland, D Trickey, J Leclerc, and C Eggsware were 
vital to the sale’s success. It was encouraging to see so many book lovers 
brave the cold weather to attend the first two days. The total for the sale 
was $700 with Friday taking in $500 and Saturday $87. 
 
The Worker’s Compensation Payroll Reporting Form was completed and 
submitted to the auditing company earlier this month. I am still awaiting 
word from M Spofford at CEFLS on the 2023 Comptroller’s Report. In my 
absence, the 2024 Annual Report was submitted to CEFLS by N Andre 
meeting their deadline. 
 
Adirondack Alarms installed the new wireless monitor at the front desk and 
I have received positive feedback from the staff. Public computer #2 is no 
longer working. One of the two public laptops has been set up in its place 
for now. Superior Glass is trying to get pricing on a new crash bar for the 
ramp entrance on the main floor. The snow on the front roof is monitored 
daily and patrons are diverted to the ramp entrance if necessary. Since the 
colder weather settled in, the latch on the Park Street door has also been 
sticking. Superior Snow Services has hauled away a second massive pile 
of snow from the back parking lot. A large snow heave has also developed 
in the parking lot splitting the blacktop. We will see what it looks like in the 
spring, which cannot come soon enough. 
 
 
Respectfully,​
Mary McDonald, Principal Library Clerk 
 


